
 
 
 

November 4, 2022 
 
 

Dr. Douglas Darling 
President 
Lake Region State College 
1801 College Dr N 
Devils Lake, North Dakota 58301-1598 
 
Dear President Darling: 
 
We are writing to inform you of the selected date for your Assurance Review during 
academic year 2024–25. The lock date for your review is scheduled for June 23, 2025. 
This is the due date for your review materials; after this date, HLC will lock the 
Assurance System from further edits by your institutional users and make your 
materials available to the review team. 
 
Evaluation dates are assigned after considering a number of factors, including your 
requested dates, HLC’s need to schedule visits throughout the entire academic year, 
and holidays and major meeting dates. Please acknowledge receipt of this email and 
confirmation of the date. If, however, the assigned date presents a serious problem, 
please contact HLC immediately at evaluations@hlcomission.org.  
 
Sincerely, 
Higher Learning Commission 

 

cc: Dr. Jade Erickstad, Accreditation Liaison Officer 
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